
Dear friends,

It is that time of the year again! Our family is organizing our 8th year of the Autism 5K!
We are fortunate enough to have your support in the past years, and would love to have
you back. You have made a meaningful impact in our family's lives, and we cannot say
enough "thank-you"s to show your appreciation.

This year, the Autism 5K will happen on Saturday, May 20th, at the Crump Park. Our
team's website is up and running! Please sign up using the link below and join "Ty's
Trot" team!

https://runsignup.com/tyleedorion

CDC announced in December 2022 that autism is affecting 1 in 44 children nowadays.
Because we are fortunate enough to have your support along the way, we are doing the
same for people around us, especially these families who have loved ones that recently
got diagnosed with autism, but also struggle with the language barrier. The Autism
Society of Central Virginia is a great organization that helps families just like this to
navigate this often scary and lonely journey.

Our goal is to become the largest team this year! Please reach out to me if you have any
questions!

The Dorion Family
Kefu, Nick, Ty, and Owen

https://runsignup.com/tyleedorion

